Catholic Campaign for Immigration Reform, Diocese of San Jose, invites you to a Migrant Posada
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A Journey of Hope

with Mary and Joseph

and our brothers and sisters in Santa Clara County.

Come to gather and celebrate our faith and cultural diversity!

In the Christmas Gospel, Mary and Joseph search for shelter when they arrive in Bethlehem.  In the spirit of the Mexican tradition of this gospel reenactment, we walk with those who are seeking shelter, posada, today.
Come with your family and friends!!
Date: Saturday, December 16th, 6:30 pm

Address: Catholic Charities John XXIII Neighborhood Center

5th and San Fernando, San Jose

Free parking in the 4th Street Garage
Please bring your candle!

For more information, please contact Elizabeth Lily-Catholic Charities, elilly@ccsj.org or Daniela Santos, CCIR/PACT, 408-835-6708
